
 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back! Happy New Year for 2025! 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to the new term in Year 1. 

Could we please ensure that children are bringing in their home readers daily, children receive dojo points for doing so which adds to 

their Golden Time on a Friday! 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child is wearing the correct uniform. We do weekly uniform checks and again 

children receive more dojo points.  

Below, you will find an overview of our curriculum and what we will be learning in each subject this term. If you have any questions, 

please contact me at the gate or via the school office. 

Thank you for your ongoing support 
Miss Sweet  

English 

 

TIn English this term we will be making a 

non-fiction book based on The Emperor's 

Egg.  

We will also be retelling the story of The 

Paper Bag Princess.  
 

 

Maths 
 

 

 

● Place Value (within 20) 

● Addition and Subtraction (within 20) 

● Place Value (within 50) 

● Measurement – Length and Height – 

Mass and Volumes 

 

Science 

Everyday Materials  

We will be looking at different materials and 

objects. We will be exploring the properties 

of materials and how they are useful.  

 

Seasonal Change - Winter 

Children will be observing the changes in 

Winter. 

RE 

 

Branch 3 - Galilee to Jerusalem 

  

              History (Spring 1) 

 

 

Castles and Knights 

Children will learn why the first castles were 

built, the features of a castle and who lived in 

them.  

 

Geography (Spring 2) 

 

 

Let’s go to the Jungle 

  

Children will locate jungles around the 

world and understand tropical climate.  
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PE 

 

Gymnastics and Dance  

Exploring equipment  

 

  

 

PHSE/RSE 

 

Module 2 - Created to Love Others  

 

Computing 

 

 

 

Programming Part 1 

Algorithms unplugged  

Creating Media  

Digital imagery 

 

 

 

  Important dates 

Tuesday 21st January - Trip to Pizza Express 

Thursday 6th February - Class assembly at 

2:45pm  

10th and 11th February - Parents evening 

Exploring Pitch  

                       Creating Music  

 

Home Learning  

 

Homework will reflect what we are doing in 

class that week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Our School Behaviour Policy 

St. Mary’s is committed to fostering calm, constructive, and positive learning environments across the school. Below is a reminder of our 

school-wide behaviour policy. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


